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Dear Member Federations, 
 
We want to remind all of you who have not yet registered their participants for the 
upcoming European U-23 Championships in Vicenza. 
 
Please keep in mind that the EFC website for registration is only open until  
 

15.04.2015 
 

So far we can see that already 23 federations have entered on the EFC website.  
 
If you need additional information for Vicenza, just go to their website which you find 
under  

www.eurofencingu23vicenza2015.eu 
 

We look forward to meet many of you shortly in Vicenza! 
 
With best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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